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TO: Lynn Dambruch

FROM: Camely Machado

DATE: April 6, 2022

SUBJECT: Increase Walking Distance- Policy EEAA

This memo is a request to increase the Warwick Public Schools Walking Distance Policy EEAA
to a ¼ of a mile for Elementary, Middle and High School. The request is due to budget
constraints and is the least intrusive increase for the community. With the proposed walking
distance, the Transportation Department will be able to maximize the amount of buses within the
budget and will continue to route students that are affected by roads deemed hazardous by
Warwick Public Schools and The City of Warwick.

Grade Level Current Walking Distance
Home to School

Proposed Walking Distance
Home to School

Elementary School K-5 .75 miles 1 miles

Middle School 6-8 1.75 miles 2 miles

Senior High School 9-12 2 miles 2.25 miles

Please add this request for action to the May 10, 2022 School Committee agenda.
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